Hazelton, Laura

From: Darren Wichacison -

Sent: 23 April 2019 08:07
To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Re: 5 & 6 Rosslyn Park Mews

Many thanks for your email Laura
I object to the proposed plans as they will block the light to our building - 13 Lyndhurst Road.

Many thanks
Darren

On Mon, Apr 15, 2019 at 4:17 PM Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Darren,

Following our phone call a few moments ago, please feel free to email your objections to me
directly.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,

Laura Hazelton
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1017
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From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

) on new improved posters on lamp posts
o by signing up to planning e-alerts
o0 in the planning section of the Camden Account

w through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High
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